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Torridon
Primary School

13t December 2019

Dear parents and carers,
Re: Angela Molloy (Assistant Headteacher)

| am writing to let you know that Angela will be leaving Torridon at the end of this term to take
up a new position as Deputy Headteacher at a school in another borough. This promotion is an
excellent opportunity for Angela and very well deserved.

We will be extremely sorry to say goodbye to her as she has been an invaluable member of the
Torridon team for the last 12 years.

Sally Pembroke will be joining Zehra Bulent as class teacher for RAZ. She will be in school on
Tuesday 17™ December for a handover with Angela and to spend some time with the children.
There will be an opportunity for parents and carers of children in RAZ to meet with her early in
the new term.

| am sure you will want to join me in thanking Angela for her hard work and commitment to the
Torridon community and to wish her the very best of luck as she embarks on the next step in her
career.

Kind regards
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Manda Gebrge
Headteacher
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